International Labour Office

The Director-General -5 FEV, 2016

Dear Mr Loescher,

Thank you for your letter of 25 January 2016 and the interest in the
work of the ILO Administrative Tribunal.

The International Labour Organization is mindful of the need to take
into account the viewpoints and concerns of all stakeholders of the Tribunal in
considering possible improvements to its functioning and is therefore thankful
for the proposal you have submitted in your capacity as the President of a
Federation of workers® unions including staff associations from organizations
under the Tribunal’s jurisdiction.

Please be assured that your proposal regarding the amendment of
Article XII of the Tribunal’s Statute will be given due consideration in this
process.

Yours sincerely,

Jer

Guy Ryder

Mr Bernd Loescher

President

Union syndicale fédérale des Services
publics européens et internationaux
Avenue des Gaulois, 36

1040 BRUSSELS



